
Hoosier MGs  

Annual Planning Meeting  

This is perhaps the most important meeƟng of the season!  
 

This is when the club's events for the driving season get added to the calendar.  At the same Ɵme, we also 
add other non-club sponsored MG and unique events which members may be interested in.  Please plan to 
aƩend! If you have even considered sponsoring a drive, GO FOR IT!!!   
Bring your ideas other members will answer quesƟons and provide guidance if you need help. 
 

Saturday March 25th 12 - 3:00pm 

Bynum’s Steakhouse  

3850 S. Meridian Street  

Indianapolis, IN 46217 

2023 is the 100th Anniversary of the founding of the MG Car Company in Abingdon-on-Thames. 
The first M.G.s were available to customers earlier in 1923, and the first recorded sale was in August 
1923.  Let’s put together a driving season worthy of this 100th Anniversary! 

The M.G. octagon first appeared in an advert in The Oxford Times of March 2nd 1923 and 
was subsequently used in virtually every M.G. advert therea[er. 

The octagon logo is understood to have been designed by Ted Lee, Cost Accountant at 
The Morris Garages. The two-le�er acronym soon became M.G.’s logo. 


